
June
îxth

1921.

TO WHOM IT ItÀY COWOSR9:

I wish to say that from 

December, 1919. to 31st July, 1930, Sergeant 

J. C. Leslie wag employed as stenographer in nor 

office at Ottawa. During that time I was acting 

as Inspector-General of the ilitia Forces of 

Canada*

I Bin glad to sAy that I found 

fergeant aslie’s servioea satisfactory. Be was 

faithful, painstaking, willing and industrious. 

In my opinion there is no reason why he should 

not develop into a clerk of the first class or a 

Secretary to a Department*

■


